
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Route 220 Corridor Intersection Improvements 

Roanoke, Franklin and Henry Counties 

and the City of Roanoke 

Citizen Comment Opportunity 
 

The Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT) is seeking public 
comments about a project that is under development to improve 
signalized intersections along Route 220 in the City of Roanoke and the 
counties of Roanoke, Franklin and Henry. Seven intersections along 
this important corridor will be modified using an innovative intersection 
design known as a thru-cut.  The intersections with Route 220 include: 
 

• Southern Hills Drive/Valley Avenue in Roanoke/Roanoke County 

• Pheasant Ridge Road/Crossbow Circle in Roanoke/Roanoke County 

• Buck Mountain Road/Stable Lane in Roanoke County 

• Clearbrook Village Lane/Indian Grave Road in Roanoke County 

• Wirtz Road in Franklin County  

• Sontag Road/Cassell Drive in Franklin County 

• Dyer Street in Henry County 
 

Citizens are invited to learn more by viewing information on VDOT’s 
website at https://www.virginiadot.org/route220Intersections/ and to 
submit comments using online forms.  Public comments will be 
received September 22 through October 2, 2020.   
 

If there are concerns that cannot be satisfied through this on-line 
process, VDOT is willing to hold a public hearing.  You may request a 
public hearing be held by sending a written request to Mr. Brett Elledge, 
Project Manager, Virginia Department of Transportation, 731 Harrison 
Avenue, Salem, VA  24153 on or prior to October 7, 2020. If a request 
for a public hearing is received, notice of date, time and place of 
hearing or virtual opportunity will be posted. 
 

National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) documentation in the form of 
a Programmatic Categorical Exclusion is available at 731 Harrison 
Avenue in Salem, 540-387-5353, 800-FOR-ROAD (367-7623), 
TTY/TDD 711. Please call ahead so VDOT can make arrangements for 
personnel to share more information or answer your questions.  This 
project will involve a change and/or break in limited access control.  
 

VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all programs and 
activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964.  
For special assistance for persons with disabilities or limited English proficiency, 
contact Brett Elledge at the phone numbers listed above. 
 

 

State Project: 0220-962-050, P101, R201, M501;  0220-033-843, P101, R201, C501 
Federal Project:  NHPP-044-2(058), NHPP-033-2(053)   UPC: 110887, 115455 


